
 

 

Acting Consul-General signed the condolence book in honor of the late Chinese 
President Jiang Zemin  

 

On 6 December 2022, Acting Consul General Merica Sivara paid respect and signed the condolence book 
in memory of the late Chinese President Jiang Zemin whereby she was received by Vice Consul-Generals 
of the Consulate General of The People’s Republic of China in Osaka. 

 

 


